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A Note from our President:  

Helau and Alaaf dear fellow Rheinischer Verein members and friends. What a wonderful Hoppeditz 

Erwachung we had! The hall was full of members & friends, laughter, drink, music & song! I would like 

to thank everyone that made this night such a great success! Whether your part in this was large or 

small, we all work together to make our events as fantastic as they are! Enjoy the pictures on pages 3 

and 4 of this newsletter shared from our members having lots of fun and happy smiles. 

Upcoming is our Weihnachtsfeier on Dec. 10. We have some fun planned and want to be sure YOU 

can participate – but we ask you to bring 6 x $1 bills. We will play this game twice and for each 

game you need $3. Just wait – you will be fascinated with this!!  Of course we will have Music, 

Kaffee & Kuchen too! We also have more planned – but cannot let you know all of our secrets…yet!  

Should we not see you at our Weihnachtsfeier, I wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas 

and a bright new year. We look forward as our Karneval Season continues and all the fun we are yet 

to enjoy!   Frohe Weihnachten - Rheinischer Verein, Präsident, Curt Bauer   

 

 
Sue Hoffmann – Dec. 1;  Bridget Meehan – Dec. 3;  Erwin Wunn – Dec. 8 

Amy Payne – Dec. 12; Sandra Ortler – Dec. 14;  Jim Sineath – Dec. 17.   

 

 Weihnachtsfeier! Our Christmas party is set for Dec.10 from 2pm to 4pm at  

The Bavarian Bierhaus! Please bring your singing voices and $6 in singles to play a fun game! 

Laughter, music, treats and fun is the plan!   

 

Radio:   Dec. 2, Jan. 6:  We have our radio spot from 1:45 – 2:00 on WJYI 1340 am on your 

radio dial.  Please continue to support Bob Ziegenbein by listening and enjoying to his program 

every Saturday from 1:00-4:30! We thank Bob for all that he has done to help our Verein with his 

broadcasting talents!  Let your friends know and enjoy some nice music! Tra-la-la-laaaaaa!     
 

 

**Club News** Please be sure to let Diana (414-708-2866) know what you would like to bring to 

our hospitality room for after our Maskenball. This can be food/snacks, drinks, cups/plates etc. 

Everyone pitching in will help continue our fun!   

 



November 28 our long-time member Betty Guddeck passed away. Betty joined us in 1990, was 

part of our board and you could often see her smiling face as a cashier at our events! Please look for 

Betty’s funeral details in the newspaper (as of yet, there was no information shared).  

It’s a BOY!! Our newest member, Luca Valentin Chiaro, was born on 11/22 to Tony and Asya 

Chiaro! Both baby Luca and Asya are doing well, and Tony is trying to be super dad! When you see 

Tony and Asya, please feel free to congratulate them; but quiety, you know how much sleep new 

parents do not get! ♥   

 
 

2023 Events  
Dec.   Weihnachtsfeier Dec. 10; The Bavarian Bierhaus 

 
2024 Events 
Jan.  Meeting, Jan. 21 

Feb.   Maskenball, Feb. 10 – at the DoubleTree in Brookfield with the 4 Biermen  
        RV Room block at Doubletree code: group code: RV8 for $99/room. 

Kehraus, Feb.17 at The Bavarian Bierhaus, 2 Biermen 

  No Meeting 
March  Meeting, March 10 
April  Annual Meeting, and Voting for Board Members, April 21. 

*Member meetings are at 2 p.m. 
**Dates and time may be subject to change – please watch emails, newsletters and our website!  

 

 
Information:  Please call/email one of the board members with updates on your health, 

happy events and/or any other news you’d like to share. 

President: Curt Bauer, curtbauer@hotmail.com  cell: 414-708-2958 

Treasurer: Diana Bauer, dianabauer324@gmail.com cell: 414-708-2866 

Recording Secretary: Sue Semrow ~ 262-366-7727 

Fest President: Mark Semrow ~ 262-366-3333 

Correspondence Secretary:  Sonja Bauer ~ 414-708-2866 

1st Property Custodian ~ Allen Keinert ~ 414-217-4540 

Please note, our club’s website:  www.rheinischervereinofmilwaukee.com 

And find us on facebook: search: rheinischervereinofmilwaukee  

Our club email is: rheinischerverein@ymail.com                                 
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